
Project Update: June 2014 

The project officially started with a few joint field surveys. Soon after, the majority of our 
contributors gathered in May 2014 on Mt. Kosmaj near Belgrade to discuss the plans for this 
year and hear the information about the project. From now on we opened the granting 
system dedicated for our members to cover their field work expenses. The results were 
great and a couple of new members joined our team. The best contributors so far are Ivan 
Medenica from Pirot and Suzana Arsić from Niš. 
 
Unfortunately, heavy rains in spring resulted in less butterflies (especially for the blues), and 
it also prevented us from starting a pilot marking study on Zerynthia cerisy. However, the 
statistics show that the database is filling faster than ever and the project goes on according 
to plan! We would like to thank all of the contributors for helping us. 
 

 
 


